Write a letter announcing the opening of a New Branch

Sunshine & Company 

124/138, 8 Station Road

Molten

20th December 20_

Circular No.408/05

___________________

___________________

___________________

Dear Sir/Madam

For some time due to heavy rush, we were unable to meet and attend to all our patrons. Also, this caused considerable delay in the execution of orders and sometimes we were not able to execute orders of the firms outside our city. We are, thus, sorry for the inconvenience caused to our patrons.

Keeping this inconvenience in view, we are pleased to announce that we shall open a branch at 49 Rahimpura, Molten. The branch will start functioning with effect from I * January 20_. This branch will exclusively attend to the wholesale dealers.

We, therefore, request all our patrons to place their orders with our new branch.

Thanking you

 Yours faithfully

XYZ 

